
Tax Office 
 

 

November/December 2011 

We have successfully established a link from the ‘View Your Tax Information’ page to directly 

pay your taxes utilizing a bank account, debit card or credit card (with the exception of 

American Express) 

 

New regulations have been passed allowing for over-the-counter payments utilizing a credit 

card or debit card.  We are currently working with a vendor to make this option available to 

taxpayers for a convenience fee.  We should be operational by January 2012. 

 

Motor Vehicle warrants have been issued to Marshal Piloski for collection. 

 

Real Estate accounts are being reviewed internally for referral the town attorney for collection. 

 

Our next billing cycle are Real Estate (2nd half) and Supplemental Motor Vehicle Bills.  Real 

Estate bills are printed and issued near the end of the June containing both the July and January 

payment stubs.  Supplemental Motor Vehicle bills will be mailed the end of December.  Bills 

are due January 1, 2012 and will become delinquent after February 1, 2012. 

 

Taxpayers wishing to pay by the end of the calendar year should be aware of our holiday 

schedule.  December 19-23, 2011 we will be open for normal business hours.  The office will be 

closed Monday, December 26, 2011 and Tuesday, December 27, 2011.  We will reopen at 8:00 

on Wednesday, December 28, 2011 and resume normal business hours for the remainder of the 

week. 
 

Be on the lookout for our next updates.  Press Releases and Legal Notices will be published in 

the Rivereast News Bulletin throughout the year. 


